Stronger Protection against Retaliation
Under the Human Rights Code

Stronger protection against retaliation under the Human Rights Code took effect
retroactively to May 14, 2015. Previously, only employees who filed or were
named in a human rights complaint were protected against retaliation. Under the
new law, protection extends to those who might make or be named in a complaint,
provide evidence for or otherwise help with a complaint.


https://hrinsider.ca/stronger-protection-against-retaliation-under-the-human-rights-code/
https://hrinsider.ca/stronger-protection-against-retaliation-under-the-human-rights-code/

